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For more information call 727-540-1800 or visit www.psta.net

MEETING NOTICE
The regular monthly meeting of the Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority (PSTA) 

Board of Directors will be held by means of communications media technology 

at 6:00 PM on Wednesday, September 30, 2020. The meeting will be live 

streamed and can be viewed on our website at https://www.psta.net/about-

psta/meetings/. Public comments can be sent by email to 

publiccomments@psta.net or mailed to PSTA, 3201 Scherer Drive, St. 

Petersburg, FL 33716 (by September 28th). Public can listen to the meeting or 

make comments during the meeting by calling 1-408-418-9388; Meeting ID: 173 

209 4756.

NOTE: Change of meeting location from in-person at PSTA to a meeting by 

means of communications media technology pursuant to Executive Order No. 

20-69, issued March 20, 2020, section 120.54, Florida Statutes. Please note: 

PSTA Headquarters is closed to the public due to COVID-19 emergency.

Any last minute postponement of the meeting will result in another scheduled 

meeting to be held at least two days after the postponed meeting. A full Board 

Agenda will be available for public viewing on PSTA’s website prior to the 

meeting. PSTA is committed to providing reasonable accommodation for 

access for the disabled. Anyone needing reasonable accommodation to 

participate can call the Executive Office at 727-540-1898 at least two days prior 

to the meeting.

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board of Directors 

with respect to any matter considered at this meeting, he/she will need a 

record of the proceedings, and that, for such purposes, he/she may need to 

ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record 

includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.
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